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Park Road, Adlington 
Statement of Reasons 

 
The proposals are being pursued as part of a s278 Agreement under the Highways 

Act 1980 as part of a new housing development on Carrington Road and the bus stop 

upgrade is being proposed to promote sustainable transport for all users.   

The purpose of the proposal is to upgrade the existing bus stops to quality bus stops. 

This is to allow the buses to pull in and out safely and allow effective enforcement. A 

raised boarding platform will also be installed to ensure safe boarding and alighting 

of passengers. 


